ROTARY CLUB OF SPACE CENTER
" BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING
" 23 May 1973

MINUTES:

The Board approved a committee recommendation that

Harry Smith be designated the Club's first Paul Harris Fellow.
The $1, 000 contribution to R. 1. will be applied to the Club's
credit for the 1973-74 Rotary year.

The Board approved the purchase of a cassette recording

for the Rotary Information Program. This action was followed
by a discussion of ways and means to revitalize this program.
No specific conclusions were arrived at.

The Board approved the leasing of two buses for the Club's
transportation to the Astro's game, Monday, June 25th.

Hal Neely
Acting Secretary



